
 

 

The FCIC Board of Directors has made policy decisions on the availability, expansion and key 

features of the new Whole Farm Revenue Protection insurance policy.  The implementation of 

these decisions is being coordinated with administrative “Paygo” considerations, and we 

anticipate an announcement in the near future outlining the availability of the Whole Farm 

policy. 

 

 

 

FINAL RESOLUTION 

 

WHEREAS, Section 505(e) of the Federal Crop Insurance Act (Act) requires the Board to 

approve the implementation of any policy or plan of insurance, or any related material or 

modification of a policy or plan of insurance proposed to be offered under the Act, NOW 

THEREFORE BE IT 

 

RESOLVED:  That pursuant to the information contained in Docket No. CI- Whole Farm 

Revenue Protection Insurance Program 05-08-14- 02, Exhibit 4201, the Board approves the 

implementation of the Whole Farm Revenue Protection plan of insurance beginning in the 2015 

insurance year for all states and counties where AGR and AGR-Lite are currently offered, and to:  

(1) Six additional counties in California (Butte, Yolo, Yuba, Santa Barbara, Sonoma, and 

Mendocino), (2) Indiana, (3) Iowa, (4) Kentucky, (5) the remainder of Michigan counties, (6) 

Missouri, (7) Nebraska, (8) the remainder of New York counties, (9) North Dakota, (10) Ohio, 

(11) the remainder of Pennsylvania counties and (12) South Dakota, with expansion to the 

remainder of the United States to be made as underwriting can be completed, and an increase in 

the liability limit to $8.5 million and directs that the Manager of the Corporation be authorized to 

take such action as necessary to ensure the implementation of the Whole Farm Revenue 

Protection plan of insurance.  

 

 

Adopted by the Board of Directors on:             5/8/14                        

 

 

 

        /signed/              

       Cindy Spoor, Secretary 

       Federal Crop Insurance Corporation 

 

Approved by: 

 

 

 /signed/       5/8/14                         

Joseph W. Glauber         Date 

Chairman of the Board 


